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Commemorative street name for Dr. Aquilino Dizon, Jr.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shown on the photo are:   
Mayor Bill Holden, Councillor Jocelyn Skelton, Dr. Aquilino Dizon, Jr., Richard Bugg, and Garry 
VanSteelandt  
 
Earlier today, a commemorative street sign was erected in honour of Dr. Aquilino Dizon, Jr. for all the 

years of service as the Town of Melita’s family physician since 1973. Summit Street from the Main Street 

corner to Townsend’s corner will also be known as Dr. Dizon Drive. This location was chosen for the 

commemorative naming because the Melita and Area Hospital is along this street. Residents can 

continue using Summit Street on their addresses.  

 


